

Elmira Structures ,Inc. 66 Philo Road W. Elmira, NY 14903 August 21, 2007

Dear Kirk,

On behalf of the Arctic League Board of Directors, I would like to thank you for your personal donation of to the Arctic League. It was certainly not expected but was greatly appreciated. A more formal acknowledgement of your kind gift will be mailed to you at a later date.

I would also like to take this opportunity to personally thank you and your firm for helping provide the League with a first class new home at 249 West Clinton Street. Terry Eccleston, your superintendent, and your brother Brad, your project manager were an absolute pleasure to work with and represented your company well. Your team provided the League with a quality project completed in a timely fashion. I particularly appreciated the fact that Terry and Brad were ever vigilant to insure that the project was constructed in the best possible manner. Renovation projects are difficult at best and unforeseen conditions often lead to conflict with the owner. In this case, however, Terry and Brad addressed the unforeseen head on and always assisted in determining the best workable solution. Thanks to their professional manner, we never once had an argument.

You and your firm can take pride in the fact that you have helped provide a new home for the Arctic League that will continue to serve the youth in our community in a very positive manner for many years to come.

Sincerely, -

Marlue Charlie Streeter

Arctic League, Inc. Board Member